Ronguladong Panlabat ng Pilipinas Consulate General of the Philippines

PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS LABOR OFFICE
Dubai, United Arab Emirates

POLO Advisory No. 33 — 2022: OBSERVANCE OF PHILIPPINE &
UAE HOLIDAYS

Following the announcement of the Philippine Embassy in Abu Dhabi, the
public is hereby informed that POLO Dubai will be closed from 30 November until
02 December 2022 (Wednesday to Friday) in observance of the following
holidays:

30 November 2022 (Wednesday) | Bonifacio Day (PHL Holiday)

01 December 2022 (Thursday) Martyr's Commemoration Day

02 December 2022 (Friday) UAE National Holiday

POLO services will resume on 5 December 2022 (Monday).

For information and guidance.
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JOH IO A. BAUTISTA
Labaor Attaché



